
June 18, 2013

Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Corrections has received the petition for declaratory
statement from the Florida Prison Legal Journal. The petition seeks to resolve controversy or answer questions or
doubts concerning the applicability of Rule 33-501.401, F.A.C., to the agency’s decision to reject one of the Florida
Prison Legal Journal’s publications, vol. 4, Issue 1 Feb/March 2013.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Janet Holmes, 501 S. Calhoun
Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
Please refer all comments to: LaDawna Fleckenstein, 501 S. Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.


